Chris O'Brien
.

From: Syl <sloize@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 11:00 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose H6256 and Protect Rhode Island’s Marine Economy

As a RI boater and constituent, | respectfully urge you to oppose House Bill 6256. This would have significant impact of
everyday Rhode Islanders like myself who greatly enjoy being able to enjoy our beautiful Narragansett Bay. Boating is
already very expensive and for a middle class family, adding the cost of taxes as you are considering, would make it
untenable to continue and pose a huge loss not only for my family, and myself, but would alsc impact our smaller local
marine business that | currently support

Sincerely,
Sylvain Loize

334 Claypool dr,
Warwick, RI 02886



